
R3 Board Meeting Minutes 

December 31, 2024 Sterling Heights Rec Center 

 

Attendees:  All Board Members present . 

                    

                    Meeting called to order by Jack Finn at 12:26pm. 

 

Old Business: 

  None 

 

New Business: 

 

Approval of Minutes 

   Upon motion by Bob Seeber and seconded by Jim Duckworth Minutes of the December 23, 2024 meeting 

were approved 9-0. 

 

Approval of Interim Manager 

   Following discussion, upon motion by Jim Duckworth and seconded by Bob Seeber,  it was approved that Gil 

Kettelhut would be the Interim Manager of the Chiefs for the Winter 2025 season. Motion passed  9-0. 

 

Meeting Adjourned, upon Motion by Jack Finn and seconded by Gil Kettelhut, at  1:24pm. 

 


